Elliott, Stanice

S—— L= E—————— St =
From: Biazar, Shahab
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:44 PM
To: Cordova, Camille C.
Cc: Elliott, Stanice; Michel, Racquel M.
Subject: RE: 1050 Rio Grande Blvd.

Sorry, I forgot to let you know this if for Transportation and Hydrology.

Thanks

Sttt Gizar: P2

City Engineer

Planning Department

Development Review Services Division
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201
Albuquerque, NM 87102

t 505-924-3999

£ 505-924-3864

From: Biazar, Shahab

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:40 PM

To: Cordova, Camille C.

Cc: Elliott, Stanice (staniceelliott@cabg.gov); Michel, Racquel M. (rmichel@cabg.gov)
Subject: 1050 Rio Grande Blvd.

Hi

3

The site located at 1050 Rio Grande Bohlevard is approved for a 30 day temporary C.O.

Thanks

Sttt Bcars PE

City Engineer

Planning Department

Development Review Services Division
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201
Albuquerque, NM 87102

t 505-924-3999

£505-924-3864



